



Lancaster University Archery Club Executive Committee Meeting Minutes

May 24th, 2019

Time 18:00

Type of Meeting: Week 25

Chair: Rhys Harper

Location: Trevor

Invitees: Rhys Harper (RH), Rosie Irwin Holbrey (RIH), Jacob Kellock (JK), James Phillips (JP), Will Kellett (WK), Jack Tuominen (JT), Peter Cox (PC), Anna Priestman (AP), Jordan Young (JY)

Members Present: Rhys Harper (RH), Rosie Irwin Holbrey (RIH), Jacob Kellock (JK), James Phillips (JP), Will Kellett (WK), Peter Cox (PC), Anna Priestman (AP)

Members Absent: Jack Tuominen, Jordan Young

Agenda:

-Freshers talks

-Taster sessions - Dave email

-Merlin trip

-Bucs

-Outdoor shoots

- New bank

-Hoodies



-Socials

-Advertising

-Cage inventory

Motion:

-Freshers talks

1. Plans for next year for more interest
2. During 1st term: series of talks about club, what they can do to get involved, equipment talks, etc.

-Taster sessions - Dave email

1. Open days doing demos of archery
2. Have-a-go thing
3. 29th June, 13th July, etc.
4. Good fun. Will make an announcement about it on the page.
5. Fun games, tin cans/games. Knockout targets, etc.

-Merlin trip

1. Calling it off, lack of interest (only one person)

-Bucs

1. Have been entered.

-Outdoor shoots

1. Not many people are interested, so difficult to organise. Likely due to exams.

- New bank

1. Have created a new document with executive details and confirmation of bank application

-Hoodies

1. Paid, delivery on the way.
2. £231 owed to Peter Cox for payment of hoodies.

-Socials



1. Planning a movie night in a week or so. At Jack's place.

-Advertising

1. We have been informed about a talk in Pendle Room, have been offered to advertise our club. 13:30-1:40pm.
2. Decided against. Time of year difficult and small audience.

-Cage inventory

1. Latest inventory gone missing. Need to do an inventory.

AOB:

First aiders: need to organise first aid sessions.

James knows people who will do it at a good price.

Meeting adjourned – 18:30